
 
 

 
  
  
  
 
Dear Parishioners, 
  
Believe it or not, it’s already been a year since we renewed our financial stewardship pledges. 
We are again planning our budget for the upcoming fiscal year and ask that you please again 
prayerfully consider how much you feel called to contribute for this coming year. 
  
Over the last decade our collections have remained about the same while costs have risen, and 
now our parish expenses are exceeding our income. Continuing at this rate, we would use up 
our savings in five or so years. For this reason, I ask that you please consider increasing your 
donations, so that we may continue offering our parish ministries. Thank you so much to all who 
increased their donations this past fall when some of our Parish Council members made an 
appeal at weekend masses. 
  
The guide included in this mailing includes a section to help calculate your financial pledge. This 
worksheet, should you choose to use it, is purely for your own purposes. Please do not return it 
to the parish office. There is a section on the bottom that you can detach and return, or you can 
submit your pledge online using the pledge form’s QR code. 
  
A reminder to our families with students: To receive the parish tuition rate for the 2025-2026 
school year, families must be active parishioners, participating regularly through presence, 
generosity, and prayer. This includes completing a stewardship pledge form and making a good 
faith effort to fulfill your commitment. If you would like to know your last year’s stewardship 
pledge call Donna Schabel at 502-451-3860 or email at dschabel@ascension-parish.com. 
  
While the ministry portion of our renewal is planned for later this year, you’re always welcome to 
update your ministry involvement at any time. Simply scan the QR code below, visit the 
Stewardship Forms section of our website, or request a paper form from the parish office. 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration, commitment to our parish, and continuing 
generosity. It has been a joy being here with you all these past two years. Thank you for your 
kindness and outstanding service to our community in so many ways. May the Holy Spirit 
continue leading and blessing us in our community life and in seeking to further Jesus’ mission 
in our parish. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Fr. Robert Barnell 
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